
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 
      

 

   
     

   
 

   
  

 
       

 
    

 
   

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern: 

It is with great pleasure that I write this letter of recommendation for a great local practice, Beautiful 
Smiles. Located in Erie, Pennsylvania, Beautiful Smiles offers comprehensive dental care for infants, 
children, and adolescents. 

Beautiful Smiles strives to provide the best possible pediatric dental and orthodontic care through 
kindness, education, and excellent treatment. This includes general anesthesia, mouth guards, sedation 
dentistry, and more. 

I was referred to Dr. Drew, the practice owner, and his team by my dentist when my daughter needed a 
cavity filled and I was truly impressed with the whole experience. From the moment we walked in until 
the moment we left, I could tell everyone was passionate about what they do and genuinely cared about 
their patients. From the tv’s playing children’s movies to the fruit-scented nasal hoods, it was evident 
that Beautiful Smiles knows understands their clients. The process was smooth, and they went above 
and beyond to ensure my daughter was as comfortable and worry free as possible. 

I recommend Beautiful Smiles without hesitation to anyone looking for a kid-friendly dental practice. 
Beautiful Smiles has an amazing team that’s dedicated to providing the best possible dental care 
through kindness, education, and excellent treatment. 

Sincerely, 

Adam Baker 
Strategic-Partner 
Schooley Mitchell 

527 Nagle Road, Erie, Pennsylvania 16511 http://www.schooleymitchell.com/abaker 
Main  814-520-6474 Email  adam.baker@schooleymitchell.com 
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